
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A great opportunity to work in a rapidly growing school in 

Senegal, West Africa. 
Dakar Academy is seeking a Christian candidate for a leadership role in the Central 
Campus and the role includes managing the Boarding program. Ideally an applicant 
would have a strong pastoral and leadership background. Do you know of anyone who 
might be interested?   
 
Dakar Academy is a rapidly growing school 
system of three schools. The boarding program 
is an exciting opportunity to be involved in 
caring for young people, most of whose parents 
are involved in missions work in Africa and 
other countries. The website is 
https://www.dakar-academy.org/ . 
 
Senegal is considered a model of stability in 
West Africa (occasional unrest around election 
time) and the capital Dakar is one of the fastest 
growing cities in the world. It has the ocean on 
three sides and has a rich history. It is a vibrant,  
interesting place to live.  

 



Anyone interested can apply directly to the Interim Superintendent (Elena 
Toombs) elena.toombs@dakar-academy.org, or to the HR 
department hr.manager@dakar-academy.org .  
We have visited the school and are also happy to answer quesFons, share 
photographs etc. We are also happy to provide training and support. 
 
Steve & Jenny Florisson 
Trainers, Owners,  
Boarding Training Australia 
 
Steve 0409111116. steve@btau.com.au,  
Jenny 0423208189 jenny@btau.com .au 
 


